Gina LeDuc-Kuntz Freeport

March 8th, 2021 Gina LeDuc-Kuntz Freeport, Maine

Dear Senator Luchini, Representative Caiazzo and Members of the Joint Standing Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs. My name is Gina LeDuc-Kuntz. I am a resident of Freeport, Maine.

I am writing to you today in opposition of LD 580: RESOLUTION, Proposing an Amendment to the Constitution of Maine Regarding Early Voting.

Simply put, this proposed change to the Maine Constitution is a bad idea as voters deserve the benefit of witnessing full debates and campaigns of the candidates being voted for prior to casting their vote.

Thank You, Gina LeDuc-Kuntz Freeport, Maine